

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 21, 2022

AMANDA J RUMISEK 2156A S 70TH ST WEST ALLIS, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Amanda J Rumisek:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 7, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Class D Operator's License based upon your second nonappearance

On January 10, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D Operator's License in which the Committee recommended that the license not to be renewed based upon your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 21, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Class D Operator's License based upon your second nonappearance. Said nonrenewal is effective on June 21, 2022.











Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 21, 2022

MICHAEL FALK 5561 N 25TH ST MILWAUKEE, WI 53209

Dear Michael Falk:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 7, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator's License based upon your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, June 21, 2022, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's License application based upon your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,



ZARSKI



Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 21, 2022

RAYMOND J RYDZ 7000 W Capitol DR Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Raymond J Rydz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Food Dealer License based upon your third nonappearance for the premises located at 7000 W Capitol DR. ("Kitts Frozen Custard").

On January 10, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Food Dealer License in which the Committee recommended that the license not to be renewed based upon your third nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 21, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Food Dealer License based upon your third nonappearance. Said nonrenewal is effective on June 21, 2022.









Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 21, 2022

SINGH, Gurmukh, Agent Starlite Beer & Food, Inc. 9501 70th St Kenosha, WI 53142

Dear Gurmukh Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 7, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License based on aldermanic testimony and concentration.

On Tuesday, June 21, 2022, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license application based on aldermanic testimony and concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City C

Respectfully,





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 21, 2022

DHILLON, Gurmeet K, Agent Royal Plaza Liquor Inc 2003 South Valley Spring DR New Berlin, WI 53151

Dear Mrs. Gurmeet K. Dhillon:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 7, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License based upon your second nonappearance for the premises located at 8700 W Brown Deer Rd. ("Royal Plaza Liquor Inc").

On January 10, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License in which the Committee recommended that the license not to be renewed based upon your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 21, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License upon your second nonappearance. Said nonrenewal is effective on June 21, 2022.

Respectfully,

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 21, 2022

VELARDE, Adam J, Agent Cave Enterprises Operations, LLC 1624 W 18th St Chicago, IL 60608

Atty. RANDALL, Brian C 111 E Kilbourn Ave Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Adam J Velarde:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Food Dealer License based on the police report and applicant and staff testimony for the premises located at 5120 W Capitol DR. ("Burger King #3456").

On January 10, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Food Dealer License in which the Committee recommended that the license not to be renewed based on the police report and applicant and staff testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 21, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear represented by a counsel, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Food Dealer License based on the police report and applicant and staff testimony. Said nonrenewal is effective on June 21, 2022.

City C







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 21, 2022

Atty. RANDALL, Brian C 111 E Kilbourn Ave Milwaukee, WI 53202 VELARDE, Adam J, Agent Cave Enterprises Operations, LLC 1624 W 18th St Chicago, IL 60608

Dear Atty. Brian C Randall:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 6, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council not to renew the Food Dealer License based on the police report and applicant and staff testimony for the premises located at 5120 W Capitol DR. ("Burger King #3456").

On January 10, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Food Dealer License in which the Committee recommended that the license not to be renewed based on the police report and applicant and staff testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 21, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear represented by a counsel, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew the Food Dealer License based on the police report and applicant and staff testimony. Said nonrenewal is effective on June 21, 2022.



y Clerk

